
Before the 
Federal Communications Commission 

Washington, DC  20554 

In the Matter of 
 
WDLP Licensed Subsidiary, LLC ) File No. BNPTTL-20030430ADO 
W64AN, Rock Harbor, FL ) 
 )  
Application for Channel 57, Miami ) 
 
   
To:  Secretary 
 
 
Attn:  Hossein Hashemzadeh, Assoc. Chief, Video Division, Room 2-C866 

 
Reply to Deficiency Letter 

And Request for Extension of Time 
 

On behalf of WDLP Licensed Subsidiary, LLC, the licensee of W64AN and applicant for 

Channel 57 at Miami (“Applicant”), this replies to the August 15, 2005 Deficiency Letter (“FCC 

Letter”) and respectfully requests an extension of time to fully respond to the complex matters 

raised therein.  In short, the FCC Letter asserts that the captioned application is predicted to 

cause interference to co-channel W57AM, Big Pine Key, FL and adjacent channel W58BU at 

Hallandale, FL. Although the Applicant believes that there are satisfactory answers and actions 

that can resolve these two interference issues,1 the Licensee of W57AM has been unreachable for 

the last several weeks and the preparation of adequate technical documents by the Applicant’s 

consulting engineer, Dr. Byron St. Clair, has been unavoidably delayed because of Dr. St. Clair’s 

                                                 
1 Dr. St. Clair, who is also engineering counsel to the Licensee of W57AM, has been unable recently to reach that 
licensee to obtain documentary evidence that it intends soon to build its displacement facility and, thus, to abandon 
W57AM, at Big Pine Key, FL; moreover, and in the alternative, the Applicant may amend the subject application to 
propose “offset” for channel 57 and to obtain a statement from the W57AM licensee that it is willing to accept any 
interference from the Applicant’s operation on channel 57.  Likewise, the Applicant believes that interference to 
W58BU can be resolved, after confirming studies are finished, by reducing ERP in the direction of W58BU. 



unforeseeable preoccupation with numerous client requests in connection with the LPTV 

Auction set for September 14, 2005.  Accordingly, and for good cause shown, the Applicant 

respectfully requests a two-week extension to file a further response and, most likely, an 

amendment to the captioned application. 
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